
NOTICE

Department of Education

19.11.2015

On 23rd November a compulsory Educational Tour to Shantiniketan for 3rd year Honours

Students of Department of Education has been arranged by the College. The tour ends on 25th

November.

All the 3rd year students are requested to reach Sealdah Station on 23.11.2015, Platform No. 9 at

6 a.m. sharp.
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